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Morim

Dear Ms Aprhrodite Smagadi, Dear Ms. Dela Cruz

Thank you for the email of 4th October 2010.

I have forwarded the email to the Danish Ombudsman and I have just received the attached letter from the Danish Ombudsman.

The letter is in Danish.

However, I can inform you that the main content of the letter is that the Ombudsman concerning Vetstat has written to:

- Knud Haugmark

- Kaas & Mulvad

- Åbenhedskomiteen.

In the letters to the 3 recipients, it says that the Ombudsman has the 13.th and 14th September received emails from the Danish Ministry of Science commenting emails dated 29. July and 2. August 2010 from the Åbenhedskomiteen and Nils Mulvad. 

The Ombudsman will now try to deal with the matter on the basis of the documents in the case. Furthermore, the Ombudsman says that he unfortunately cannot say anything about when there will be a conclusion.
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